









OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR, PENCH TIGER RESERVE, NAGPUR

Second Floor, New Administrative Building (Van Bhavan), Near Govt. Press, Zero Miles, Civil Lines, Nagpur - 440 001 Ph. No. 0712-2997612 E-mail: dfowlpench@mahaforest.gov.in Website: - www.penchtigerreserve.maharashtra.gov.in

No.:- Desk-6/Steno/DD/PTR/ 2 163 /2023-24

Nagpur, 440001, Dated 05/03/2024

Dear Prof. Jitender Govindani,

I am writing to express my deepest appreciation for your outstanding contribution to the Pench Tiger Reserve through the creation of the official Coffee Table Book. Your dedication and hard work over the past two years have truly left an indelible mark on our conservation efforts and have provided the Pench Tiger Reserve with a remarkable visual representation.

The Coffee Table Book is an exquisite piece of work that captures the essence of Pench in an extraordinary manner. Your passion for showcasing the biodiversity, the unique flora and fauna, and the captivating landscapes of the reserve is evident in every page. The narration is not only informative but also beautifully crafted, allowing readers to immerse themselves in the wonders of Pench.

The breathtaking images you have compiled in the book are a testament to your keen eye for detail and your commitment to portraying the natural beauty of Pench. Each photograph speaks volumes about the rich diversity of wildlife and the delicate balance of ecosystems within the reserve. It is evident that your work has been carried out with great care, precision, and a genuine love for the subject matter.

Your contribution goes beyond the creation of a mere coffee table book; it serves as a powerful tool to raise awareness about the importance of conservation and the need to protect the unique habitats within the Pench Tiger Reserve. The book will undoubtedly inspire future generations to appreciate and actively participate in the preservation of our natural heritage.

On behalf of the entire team at Pench Tiger Reserve, I extend our heartfelt gratitude for your commendable work. Your dedication to this project has not only enhanced the prestige of the reserve but has also contributed significantly to the broader cause of wildlife conservation.

We look forward to continuing our collaboration and achieving even greater milestones together in the future. Thank you, Prof. Jitender Govindani, for your invaluable contributions to the Pench Tiger Reserve.

Warm regards,

Dr. Prabhu Nath Shukla (IFS)

Deputy Director

Pench Tiger Reserve, Nagpur (Maharashtra)